
A few good men 

Allendale police officers (from left) Andrew Baum and Todd Griffith were cited 
by police chief Robert Herndon Jan. 4 for receiving Honorable Service Medals 
from the Bergen County Police Chiefs Association. The awards honored their 
successful revival o,f t~o resld~u_:1ti, v,ho. exhlJ)Jt.e,d 1;10 vJt,a,1 ,stgna ...,POJ11 \11,e,lr , 

) • • • • . • \ •·•., .., •. I • , ..._ • • • • • ' 

• arrival. The ·,eparate' liiclderits. occurred' In a single week. 
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